ST. PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

12, Ballymacbredan Rd., Magheralin, Craigavon, BT67 OQU

Tel no – 028 3834 1400    Fax no – 028 3834 7376

Principal: Mrs M. McGrath. BA(QTS), PQHSH, DipPD. 

19th November 2018
Dear Parents
OPEN DAY
We are holding our annual Open Day for prospective parents on Sunday 2nd December.
To allow us to prepare for the event, all children shall go home at 2pm on Friday 30th November.

After school clubs organised by assistants will be available until 4:30pm on this day.
Thank you 

M. McGrath

Principal
